Swan Hunter & Wigham Richardson Ld.
S.S. No. 1477.

It is submitted the Newcastle Surveyors be
informed it is noted that the arrengement proposed has
been approved by the Beard of Trade.

The question of scuppers in vessels of this type
1s still under discussion with the Board of Trade, and &
case almost identical with that of the one now submitted
hes been presented to the Board.

A reply 1is mmmmmwlymttuk
and on receipt of this reply the case will be dealt with.

Retain Plans.
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